
December 20, 2019 
 
Subject: Orientation Dates for Next Year 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
As we look forward to the next school year, I am contacting you regarding new student and 
family orientation dates. School orientations are an excellent way to get to know staff and 
become familiar with your child's new school, learn about school programs, and hear about 
ways students and families can get involved. 
 
Beyond the orientations in January, there will be additional opportunities throughout the spring 
for staff to welcome you and your child, gain familiarity and comfort with staff, and build 
community. We will continue to share those opportunities with you as plans are finalized. You 
can also visit school websites to find out about upcoming events that you could attend such as 
curricular nights, plays, concerts, and games this spring. 
 
Please review the orientation dates and times below. If you are unsure of the school your child 
is scheduled to attend, please visit School Locator and follow the instructions to find your child's 
school or visit HCPSS Connect. If you have questions, please call our front office at 410-313-
6957.  
 
Orientations: 
 
Wilde Lake Middle School – Monday, January 13th 6:30 pm 
Harpers Choice Middle School – Tuesday, January 14th 6:00 pm 
Wilde Lake High School – Thursday, January 8th 6:30 pm 
Atholton High School – Tuesday, January 14th  6:30 pm 

 

 

Chris Rattay,  
Principal WLMS 
 

https://hcpss-gis.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=b1d3153921514fbead0abb0f92090217

